(Print on your letterhead)







Date

Dear Police Chief/Fire Captain/Hospital Administrator,

    We realize how much the citizens of (Community) rely on you and the people you supervise for their safety and well being. To thank (Community)’s First Responders for their service and to help ensure their health and well-being, (Office Name) is offering complimentary Chiropractic Spinal Health Screenings to all interested members of our community’s First Responder teams and organizations. These screenings will be conducted at our expense at our office during the month of September by appointment. 
     We know how demanding and difficult the job of a first responder can be and how every second counts. As a chiropractor, I understand how important it is to maintain optimal body function and maximized health at all times, not just when the alarms are going off. Our goal is to see our first responders healthy and functioning at their best for their safety – and ours. 

    Athletes in particular tell us that with regular chiropractic care, their reaction time, strength and agility dramatically increases. Imagine the possibilities for people in your particular field if you enjoyed these same results. How many more lives do you think you could save? How much greater impact could you have on our community? 

    Please accept this letter as our invitation to visit your facility and provide a free “possibilities” health talk and spinal screening to any of your interested staff. Chiropractic is safe, gentle and effective in improving nerve system function and overall wellbeing of the body and can help support your team in the critical tasks they perform.

    We will call you next week about scheduling your Lifesaver’s Appreciation Day and to discuss how my office can be of further service to the first responders of (Community) who work so tirelessly, and selflessly to serve others.

With Admiration and Respect,

(Doctor)
Your Support Team at (Office Name) 

